
Al-Anon Members Involved in Alateen Service (AMIAS) are required to attend
annual B-17 recertification training in order to remain an AMIAS. 

All four training sessions cover the same material. Only one session is needed to 
fulfill the training requirement. 

Thinking about Alateen service? If yes, you are welcome to attend any of these 
sessions. B-17 Training and two years in Al-Anon are required to start the 
process of becoming certified as an AMIAS. 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4747020490? 
pwd=S05JQktwMWJ0eVIzVEpCZVVVckJFQT09&omn=89126028645 

Meeting ID: 474 702 0490 
Passcode: 099199 

Northern California World Service Area (NCWSA) 
Annual Alateen Recertification 

B-17 Training on Zoom
Sunday 

January 
28th 

10:00-11:30am 

Wednesday 

February 
21st 

6:00-7:30pm 

Thursday

March 
14th 

6:00-7:30pm 

Saturday 

April 
20th 

9:00-10:30am 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4747020490?pwd=S05JQktwMWJ0eVIzVEpCZVVVckJFQT09&omn=89126028645
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/4747020490?pwd=S05JQktwMWJ0eVIzVEpCZVVVckJFQT09&omn=89126028645



